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Mr Stuart Macaskill
Chair
Wellington Regional Council
P 0 Box 11646
WELLINGTON

Dear Stuart

Thank you from Local Government New Zealand

What can I say, other than thank you.

Without your support and the support of the other Zone 4 Councils we wouldn’t
have been able to manage to pull together such a successful conference.

I believe this conference was essential at such a time of change and have no doubt
this was reflected in the members willingness to attend at such short notice.

Wellington Regional Council not only supported the conference by way of
providing money, and staff but it supported a seminar of major importance to the
sector and this was magnificent.

Local Government New Zealand relies on the support of its members often and
can only hope that by supporting the conference in this way Wellington Regional
Council also benefited in many other ways.

Once again, thank you.

Kind regards
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Peter Winder
Chief Executive
Local Government New Zealand

PO Box 12 14, Wellington

New Zealand

Phone. 64-4-470 0000

Fax. 64-4-470 0001

Email  Info@lgnz  co nz

www lgnz co nz


